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Please review this draft carefully to make sure that it does what you want it to do.
Note that it includes a delayed initial applicability of approximately six months to give
DOC some time to adjust its planning process to the requirements created by the draft
and to avoid creating delays or other problems for field offices currently in the works.
Is that delay okay?
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